Board of Trustee Meeting March 20, 2012 at 9:00 am

The Village of Cold Spring Board of Trustees will hold a Special Meeting on Tuesday, March 20, 2012 at 9:00 am at Village Hall, 85 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY. The purpose of this meeting is to review and consider the following:

- 1) Memorandum of understanding between the Town of Philipstown and the Village of Cold Spring related to a Local Government Efficiency grant
- 2) Approve signature on a letter prepared by Scenic Hudson to the NYS DOT regarding transforming Route 9D into a recreation, tourism-oriented parkway.